ACT /SAT Special Testing

Students who are in need of accommodations for ACT/SAT testing
should meet with their counselor early to discuss the special testing
process. Students with CDH Learning Plans, IEPs and 504s may qualify
for extended time and/or other testing accommodations.

Counselors will need to know students’ diagnoses, date of initial
diagnoses, date of most recent testing (must be within the last 3 years),
and will need to discuss what accommodations they are currently using.
Counselors may also need copies of testing reports.

There is no late registration for special testing, and it takes time to
gather needed paperwork. Students should begin the process with their
counselors early to ensure paperwork is ready in time to submit prior to
the testing registration deadline.

A student who is interested in the September test date, and will need
testing accommodations, needs to contact their counselor in the spring
of the previous year. This will allow time to complete the paperwork.

Counselors will work with students to submit applications for special
testing, but cannot guarantee ACT/SAT approval



